
Good morning, today is Thursday, February 8th  
 
Tomorrow is No One Eats Alone Day. This day is to remind us and encourage us to not only sit with 
someone we might not know, but also to spot others who might feel left out and include them. 
 
BHIP meets today at lunch.  
 
Gateway wrestling season begins Monday, February 12.  If you have not received a green clearance slip, 
please see Ms. Gitnes in the office.   
 
Visit the library to pick out a book for a blind date.  If you aren’t able to grab one in the morning, check 
back during lunch.  Remember, one blind date per student.  
 
Calling all 8th graders, it is time to vote on a theme for the 8th grade Celebration! Based on your 
suggestions the top three finalists are: Red Carpet, Masquerade, or Candyland. Please stop by the office 
today and vote for your favorite! Voting ends this Friday! 
 
Do you want to argue with your friends without getting in trouble?  Do you like trying out new school 
clubs?  Do you enjoy meeting new people, discussing a wide variety of topics…and arguing some 
more?  Then do we have the club for you!  You may be asking yourself, “Which club?”  Why, none other 
than Debate Club!  This new club will be meeting every Thursday starting TODAY in Mrs. Lutthans’ room, 
which is room 402.  It will be held from 3 – 4 p.m. after school and it is open to every grade level.  If you 
need to take the Activity Bus home, make sure you sign up by the end of lunch.  We hope to see you 
there! 
 
Thank you Gateway, remember to guard your character. 
 


